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To Whom It May Concern:

The Brookwood Baptist Health Institutional Review Board Federal Wide
Assurance Number is FWA00003197. The FWA was granted in August 2016
and expires on 8/23/2021.

The BBH-IRB operates in accordance with all applicable laws, regulations and
guidelines for clinical trials. We maintain compliance with the International
Conference of Harmonization (ICH) and Good Clinical Practice (GCP) guidelines
that do not conflict with FDA, OHRP and Institutional IRB policies.

The BBH-IRB membership roster and meeting minutes are confidential.
Membership of the IRB is in compliance with Federal Regulations [45 CFR
46.107 and 21 CFR 56.107].
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